No. D1-1476/05 Office of the Executive Engineer

M.I Division , Idukki
Kattappana,

Dated: 3\ 10 yo16
From

The Executive Engineer
To

Mr. Y. Sleebachen
Charuvila Veedu

Chengamanadu P.O.
Kottarakkara.

Sir,

Sub:- Constructing small Hydro Power Project at Vannappuram Panchayath
- ward No.2 near Vellakkayam.

Ref:- Your letter dated 30.10.2016.

As per your request dated 30.10.2016 I may inform you that this division has
no objection to construct a small hydro Power Project in Vannappuram Panchayath
ward No.. 2 near Vellakkayam. The DPR should be routed through this office.
Incorporating the above points, an agreement has to be executed with this office.

Yours faithfully,

MINOR IRRIGATION DIVISION
IDUKK] - KATTAPPANA,




